
TE WĀNANGA ARONUI 
O TĀMAKI MAKAURAU

Help Advance 
Concussion Research

Would you like to help understand the tracking of 
recovery from concussions?

We are looking for people who have NOT suffered a 
recent concussion and want to be involved in 
research. 

You would attend one in-person visit at one of our 
clinics.

At this visit, we will take a blood sample from your 
arm, ask you to fill in a questionnaire and test your 
eye-tracking ability with a non-invasive testing device. 

Help with research into tracking 
recovery from concussions.
Email brain@aut.ac.nz to learn more.
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